
Dear Senators, 

 

SB 764 is clearly nothing more than an effort to eliminate lawful 

concealed carry in Oregon. The requirements proposed in the "dash-2" 

amendments are onerous, unnecessary and almost impossible to comply 

with. 

I strongly urge you to consider your constituents and not the deep 

pockets of New York billionaires who are promoting this harmful 

legislation and vote "NO" on the amended SB 764. 

  

SB 868 is an outrageous assault on liberty, private property and due 

process. As amended by the "dash 1" amendments it is far worse. 
 

Vote "NO" on SB 868 and the "dash-1"amendments. 

 

It’s disappointing the way law abiding and tax paying citizens are 

being attacked by our government for a constitutionally protected right. 
Criminals don’t follow laws no matter how many are made. 

 

It is clearly stated in the bill of rights; the right of the people to keep 

and bear Arms, shall not be infringed. It is disappointing to see 

fellow Americans trying to destroy that which many, many people gave 
their lives for. 

 

Please honor those who gave their lives for this great country and protect 
the 2nd amendment to our constitution. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Bryen Boes 


